Year 7 Catch-Up Funding 2015/16

Background:

The Year 7 Catch-up funding is monies received by the school from the Government. The money
received by the school is to target Year 7 pupils that did achieve at least level 4 in reading and /or
maths at the end of Key Stage 2. Schools receive an additional £500 for each pupil in Year 7 who
fulfils this criteria.

The Headteacher on behalf of the Governing Body can decide how the funding is to be spent and is
accountable for ensuring it has maximum impact.

Amount:
For the academic year 2015/16, the allocation for Kelford School was £2000 based on 4 pupils.

Impact:
The money received was used to provide 1:1 learning time to facilitate personalised learning within
Maths and English.

100% of pupils made at least expected or better than expected progress in all aspects of English:
Speaking, Listening, Reading and Writing.

100% of pupils made at least expected or better than expected progress in all aspects of Maths:
Number, Using and Applying and Shape, Space and Measure.



